
NO-COST L IGHTING UPGRADES  Fact Sheet

We are working with Energy Trust of Oregon to help small businesses and non-profit 
organizations in our community save money and energy by providing free LED lighting upgrades.

Is this offer for you? 

Your business or organization is eligible if it is:

•	 Located in Oregon in an existing commercial building, multifamily property, or industrial 
facility and served by Portland General Electric or Pacific Power 

And

•	 You have less than 20 employees

Or

•	 Your business space is less than 20,000 sq. ft. (includes all buildings on site) 

Or

•	 You are a community organization that provides free or reduced-cost food, housing, health, 
economic or social services, or a religious center/place of worship 

Call 1.800.326.2917 or email lighting@energytrust.org to confirm your eligibility. Energy Trust 
can also discuss other special offers for small businesses you may be eligible for. If you lease 
your space, let Energy Trust know and they can help share this information with your property 
manager.

BRIGHTER BUSINESS,  
BIG SAVINGS
NO-COST LIGHTING UPGRADES FOR SMALL BUSINESSES  
AND COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS

BENEFITS OF  
ENERGY-EFFICIENT 
LIGHTING 

•	 Reduces energy use, so 

you can save on utility 

bills and decrease monthly 

operating costs 

•	 Improves lighting quality 

and consistency, resulting 

in brighter, safer spaces 

for your employees and 

the people you serve 

•	 Decreases maintenance 

costs and time spent on 

frequent replacements or 

repairs
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Let’s get started!

•	 Sign up for a walkthrough survey. An Energy Trust representative will visit your space and recommend 
energy-efficient lighting solutions that work for your space. 

•	 Have energy-efficient equipment installed. Once you review the recommendations and approve the 
project scope, the installation will be scheduled around your availability. Your installer will even remove 
your old lighting fixtures for you. 

•	 Enjoy your new lighting and energy savings. You will pay no out-of-pocket costs* for the lighting 
upgrades and support from Energy Trust’s outreach team and qualified lighting installers make the 
process easy.

+
For more information, call 1.800.326.2917 or email lighting@energytrust.org.

This is a limited-time offer. Some restrictions apply and incentives are offered on a first-come, first-served 
basis while funding lasts. Learn more at www.energytrust.org/smallbusinesslighting.

*If your business requires additional electrical or other work to accommodate new lighting, you may request a 
quote from your installer or separately engage a contractor of your choice to provide you with a quote. That work 
would need to be completed before Energy Trust could install the lighting project.
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